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Quinquennial Inspector and Church Architect 
required for

St John the Baptist Church, Clarendon Park, Leicester

These will be separate appointments, but could be the same person

The services of a professional adviser with relevant conservation accreditation is needed at St John 
the Baptist Church, 4a Clarendon Park Road, Leicester LE2 3AD. The Church is Grade II* listed.

The professional adviser would be required to undertake the Quinquennial Inspection during 2023, 
and submit their report in accordance with the Diocese of Leicester Scheme. The appointment 
would also be for any remedial works arising as a result of that inspection, of which we are already 
aware of significant works that are required to the external masonry and flooring within the church. 

Interested parties are invited to make an application by submitting the online Fee Tender Form
available at www.sjbchurch.co.uk/architect, along with an example of a recent and typical QI for 
another church, to James Banks - Director of Operations by: Sunday 11th June at 12noon

St John’s is a large & flourishing church in the heart of a beautiful suburb of Leicester, with a growing 
congregation. Opened in 1885 the church has been here for over 100 years, and we want to ensure 
that our building is fit for the next 100 years. Due to the changing nature of the Church, the building 
does not meet all our current needs as a congregation. Therefore, alongside the Quinquennial 
inspection and remedial works, there is a potential re-ordering project for the right candidate.

In addition, candidates who would be interested in the re-ordering project, should indicate so on 
their application form and set out their charging regime for such works in the section provided along 
with submitting examples of previous projects.

---

Appointment will be by competitive tender and interviews will be held for those candidates short-
listed. Currently the proposed interview date is: Monday 26th June

At interview we will be asking candidates to present examples of previous projects undertaken. 

If you have any queries, please contact James Banks by email at jbanks@sjbchurch.co.uk or by 
telephone at 07772 154 719

Further details of the requirements of the Scheme are available on the Diocesan website, see 
https://www.leicester.anglican.org/quinquennial-inspections/


